
This month the PBIS team has been working on which rewards and 
incentives will be highlighted in the coming weeks. So far, students are 
earning Bywood Bucks, Recess Cherry Bucks,  and the Golden Ticket! 

Students have the opportunity to be selected as Golden ticket winners for 
demonstrating positive Bywood Banner Behaviors in the area of Safety, 
Respect, and Responsibility. These students will then become part of Mr. 

McEntee’s Principal’s 200 Club!

Welcome to Bywood’s November 
Newsletter!  

	 I hope everyone is getting into the 
swing of things this year and hitting your 
stride with school and the normal routines.  
The students and staff are doing some great 
things at Bywood and we are celebrating 
the wonderful things that happen here 
every day.  We held our annual Fall Festival 
Parade, and welcomed parents as well as 
the BHMS Marching Band. On the 
academic side, our teachers and students 
are highly engaged in their work to achieve 
their individual academic goals and move  

our school forward towards improving 
student achievement.  I can honestly say 
that as I walk around the building, I am 
truly impressed with what is going on in our 
classrooms, hallways and common areas.  
Everyone who visits Bywood is amazed at 
the things our students, teachers, staff and 
parents are doing in our building and I am 
very proud of our school.  
	 Pictured above is Bywood’s fourth 
grade team, representing their school 
spirit during the Fall Festival 
Parade!

The Bobcat Bounce!



First and second graders pictured above are working on 
their individual activities within their classrooms.

Mrs. Francis’s third grade students are all 
smiles as they prepare for Bywood’s annual 
Fall Festival Parade. This year, we held an 
indoor parade where students lined the 

hallways and had the opportunity to see all 
students in each grade level around the 

school. The rain did not stop the fun!

Officer Bob and Dr. 

Kane joining in the 

fun of dressing up!



December 

Looking 
Ahead...

monday wednesday saturday

4    Winter          
Music Concert! 

7:00 PM

7 Breakfast 
With Santa!  

9:00 AM

This month members of Bywood staff hosted a Parent 

Math and Literacy Night! Teachers and staff provided 

resources, activities, and support for parents and their 

families to use and practice at home.



Fall Festival Fun!



The Bywood staff got creative with their Fall festival costumes and 
joined in the fun. Pictured above are different grade-level teams.

Mr. McEntee and Mrs. Cirillo as 

Harry Potter and Hermione

Third grade teachers as Class 

Dojo avatars

Reading and EL specialists as Dunkin’ 

Donuts

Second grade teachers as 

“Jurassic Walk in the Park"

Learning Support teachers, our School Psychologist, Social 

Worker, and Guidance Counselor as all the Emotions from 

“Inside Out”


